




    Matt Jensen
    Superintendent

Denny,
 

Wow, the evaluations were really great!  Not surprised, best info 
to show around!
 
I am thankful for your time, energy and investment into the families and 
educators of the Flathead Valley each year.  Great things happening and fun 
to be a part of solutions and people having fun with kids. 
 
What I am thinking personally and professionally…….higher trust, less 
control and more fun. 
 
In general, I am noticing more adults and kids with anxiety and depression.  
I have followed this in the news and it seems like a growing trend.  Skilled 
teachers and parents have clear thinking (determined boundaries and a 
code), more to celebrate and experience joy with what they do and who they 
do it with.  I am challenging myself with new solutions to reach even more 
parents and teachers.
 
Can’t wait to see you again, let me know if you get something together for a 
group sharing in CA!
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